
To Whom It May Concern: 

 
Contract Ad & Award Website Not Compatible with Google Chrome 
 
The latest version of Google Chrome has disabled File Transfer Protocol (FTP) support. 
This means that significant portions of WSDOT’s Contract Ad & Award website cannot 
be accessed in the Google Chrome web browser. These portions include the “Active 
Contracts Directory” containing documents for all active contracts and the links to these 
folders from both Design-Build project pages as well as “Project Information Available” 
links on active Design-Bid-Build contracts. 
 
We are exploring alternatives for the future, but in the meantime, you will need to use a 
different web browser in order to access files and folders on our FTP server and “Active 
Contracts Directory.” 
 
If you are still having trouble in a different browser, you may want to check to make sure 
that Google Chrome is not set as your default application for opening PDF files.  
 
If you are a frequent user of the “Active Contracts Directory” you may want to download 
Filezilla, a free and open source FTP client for Window, Mac and Linux or a similar 
product.  
 
If you have questions, please contact us at CAA@wsdot.wa.gov or call 360-705-7835. 
 
 

https://www.wsdot.wa.gov/biz/contaa/
ftp://ftp.wsdot.wa.gov/contracts
https://www.google.com/url?sa=t&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=web&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjAgfvfiobvAhXUpJ4KHXOlC3wQFjALegQICBAD&url=https%3A%2F%2Ffilezilla-project.org%2F&usg=AOvVaw0vUm4-x_Jtf5eF3tpKkxjC
https://www.google.com/url?sa=t&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=web&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjAgfvfiobvAhXUpJ4KHXOlC3wQFjALegQICBAD&url=https%3A%2F%2Ffilezilla-project.org%2F&usg=AOvVaw0vUm4-x_Jtf5eF3tpKkxjC
mailto:CAA@wsdot.wa.gov

